
 

      Buninyong Public School 

 PBL Playground Expectations Matrix 
 

Before School Games Room Grass Area Canteen Equipment After school/Bus Sandpit Cubby House 

SA
FE

 

We sit quietly until 
the gates are open 
We walk bikes and 
scooters through 
the gate. 
We play handball 
only in the morning. 
We wear our hats 

when playing in 
the sun 

We stay in bounds 
at all times 

We keep our hands 
and feet and other 
objects  to our self 

We eat before 
playing in the 
Library 
We walk inside 
the Library 
We keep our 
hands and feet 
and other objects  
to our self 

We wear our hats 
when playing 
We eat before 
playing 
We leave shoes on 
We play fairly and 
safely 
We stay in bounds 
We keep our hands 
and feet and other 
objects  to our self 
We use school 
equipment only 

We line up in two lines 
behind the red line 
We walk on the cement 
We walk with the lunch 
tubs 
We stay in bounds  
We use the toilets and 
bubblers appropriately 
We play quiet games 
We keep our hands and 
feet and other objects  
to our self 

We eat before 
playing 
We wear our hats 
when playing 
We use equipment 
as intended 
We wait for the 
teacher to let us in 
the gate 
We walk at all times 
We keep our hands 
and feet and other 
objects  to our self 

We walk to bus lines 
We sit quietly and 
wait for our bus 
We keep our hands 
and feet and other 
objects  to our self 
We walk across the 
pedestrian crossing 
We use the traffic 
lights when crossing 
the road 
We sit and wait for 
parents on the seats. 

We line up and wait 
for the teacher 
before entering the 
sandpit 
We walk around the 
sandpit 
 

We use equipment 
appropriately 
We keep our hands 
and feet to 
ourselves 

R
ES

P
EC

TF
U

L 

We line up quickly 
at the first bell 

We put 
equipment away 
neatly 
We keep noise to 
a minimum 
We take turns 
We speak nicely 

We speak nicely 
We leave nature 
alone 
We respect others 
and their belongings 
We talk to a teacher 
if there is a problem 
We share and take 
turns 

We spend our money 
We use our manners 
We wait our turn 
We sit on the silver 
seats when waiting for 
the Library to open 
 

We follow teacher 
instructions 
We take turns 

We listen to the 
teacher 
We listen to the bus 
driver 
 

We share the 
equipment 
We help pack up 
the equipment 
when finished 

We take turns and 
share equipment 
We will be patient 
when waiting for 
our turn 
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We display 6L’s at 
assembly and 
listen to teachers 

We teach others 
the rules for 
games 

We teach others the 
rules for games 

We place orders before 
school 

We teach others 
how to use the 
equipment correctly 

We help other 
children to cross the 
road safely 

We include all 
students 

We follow teacher 
instruction 
We cooperate and 
get along with 
others 

 


